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NOTICE TO MARINERS 

Lowestoft Approaches – Port Entry Light Maintenance 

and Light Sector Changes - UPDATE 

UTC ☐ BST ☒ 

Mariners and Port Users are advised that the Lowestoft (Kirkley), Sector Port Entry Light 

(PEL), positioned 52˚ 27.71’N, 01˚ 44.54’E, will remain extinguished until approx. 1200hrs 

16/04/24. This is to facilitate essential maintenance and to re-instate the original light sectors 

as follows:-  

Colour  Arc of Coverage Characteristics 

Green    222°- 223°    Occulting 7.5s + 2.5s 

Green    223°- 224°   Flashing 0.5s + 2s 

White    224°- 225°    Flashing 0.5s + 2s 

White    225°- 228°    Occulting 7.5s + 2.5s 

White   228°- 229°      Flashing 0.5s + 2s 

Red    229°- 230°     Flashing 0.5s + 2s 

Red    230°- 232°    Occulting 7.5s + 2.5s 

Once re-established, the light will be trialled to confirm alignment. 

A further notice will be issued once the light has been re-instated. 

Mariners are requested to navigate with caution during the period that the Port Entry Light is 

unavailable, and use all means available to monitor vessel position. 

Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch14, Tel. 01502 572286 (Option 3) if further 

information is required. 

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

15 April 2025 
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